
From: Jack Logan
Sent: 2/3/2016 5:43:10 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: event

On Wednesday, February 3, 2016 5:38 PM, Jack Logan <jlogan62@rocketmail.com> wrote:

The Put Down The Guns Now Young People Organization from South Carolina 
is very concerned about gun violence in Chicago and we will be there in March. 
Jack Logan 8643031030


